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                              Sept. 23, 2013 

Temporary closure of  

South 192nd Street in 

SeaTac  

 
Starting at 7:00 a.m.  on Wednesday, September 25 
and lasting until Friday, October 4, all lanes of South 
192nd Street  will be closed at the intersection of 28th 
Avenue South in SeaTac. No east/west traffic will be 
permitted through the intersection. 
 
Sound Transit’s contractor, PCL Civil Constructors, will 
close the road to drill column foundations for the 
elevated trackway. Detour signs will be posted to get 
motorists and pedestrians safely around the 
construction work zone.  

Recommended detours: 
 
Northbound traffic on 28th Avenue South will be detoured to South 
188th Street to return to International Blvd. 
 
Southbound traffic on 28th Avenue South will be detoured to South 
200th Street to return to International Blvd. 

 
Westbound traffic on South 192nd Street will be detoured to 
International Blvd. and can use either South 188th Street or South 
200th Street to return to 28th Avenue South. 
 
Eastbound traffic on South 192nd Street will be detoured to 28th 
Avenue South and can use either South 188th Street or South 

200th Street to return to International Blvd. 

 
 

For more information on this activity, or to receive the most current information about 
the South 200th Link Extension, please contact Jennifer Lemus at 206-398-5314 or 
jennifer.lemus@soundtransit.org. 
 
Project website: soundtransit.org/S200thstreet 
 
 

24-Hour Construction Hotline:  1-888-298-2395 

To S. 200th 
St. 
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